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Liaison


From: 	Chairman S1


To:		T2





Title:		Proposed LS in Response to T2-99282





S1 has received this LS from T2 after their last meeting (10-12 March), so have not had an opportunity to study its implications or to prepare a response. Our next meeting is now planned for 10-12 May. However, we did debate the subject at our last meeting and decide to work on it at our next meeting.





S1 has already made good progress in its work for the first release of UMTS with a number of approved specifications and reports which are now stable and under change control. These clearly show the functions and requirements agreed as comprising UMTS, with 22.00 specifically listing what is required in Release 99. S1 does not now specify terminal requirements separately, although this had been the original intention. By comparison, GSM 02.06 and 02.07 did do this for GSM, although there were few normative requirements other than power classes, which would be of interest particularly to the radio groups.





Nevertheless, S1 does have interest in this matter and would be most interested to receive information on the latest position of T2 and other groups for consideration at their meeting in May. This will give S1 the opportunity to comment on the overall situation, especially as seen by customers and operators, and to ensure clarity on what is mandatory or optional.
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